
 

 

 

Dear Arena Users,  

 

Change room access will be made available at Markham Arena’s beginning (Tuesday October 13th, 

2020). Washrooms will be available within change rooms however, please note that the showers will 

remain closed.  

 

Change room access is to be followed based on Provincial Sport Organizations Protocols for 

recommended usage and Provincial/Municipal guidelines as indicated below: 

 Mask or face covering are required at all times. 

 Users must attempt to keep a safe distance from others where possible (2 meters of 6 feet). 

 Users are expected to arrive in as much equipment as possible to reduce demand and timing 

required for change rooms.  

 The City of Markham recommends no more than 5 persons per change room to accommodate 

sufficient social distancing (A parent and their child count as 1 person) 

o Rental groups will be subject to managing their own room capacities as outlined by 

their Provincial Sport Organization. 

 Facilities will install social distancing indicators to outline recommended 2 meter distancing.  

 Rental groups will be assigned change rooms which will be displayed on site.  

 Rental groups are expected to enter collectively as a group 25 minutes prior to their rental and 

move directly to the designated change room and or rink. 

 Rental groups will have 25 minutes change room access after their rental to undress. Users 

ready to leave the facility may do so immediately through the identified exit points.  Teams 

must ensure all participants and parents are out no later than 25 minutes after their rental. 

 Photography, video and use of cellphones are prohibited.  

 No nudity permitted in open areas. 

 Be respectful to those around you and the facility.  



 

 

 

 

All public health guidelines and COVID-19 health and safety precautions remain in effect. Arena users 

should continue to arrive at the facility in as much equipment as possible, enter through the designated 

entrances and utilize rink side seating areas where assigned and when possible. 

 

We will keep you posted on the next steps in our reopening journey and look forward to seeing you 

soon.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and support.  

 

We’re all in this together! 

 

  

 


